
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10th May 2022 
 

PE kit reminder 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Please may I remind parents / carers that there is a set PE uniform in school, and ask that all 
students wear the correct uniform on PE days.  
  
In order to keep uniform costs low the PE uniform is as follows; 
 

• Plain white t-shirt / polo shirt 
• Plain black shorts or black tracksuit pants 
• Plain black or white trainers 
• Plain black or white socks 

 
Along with this your child should wear their school jumper. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Endersby 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


